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Carol DeSoto

From: Janet Sferrella
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 8:25 PM
To: Carol DeSoto
Subject: Fwd: Feedback for Charles County, MD

Hi Carol, I’m forwarding the website feedback submission below for your records. Thanks. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov> 
Date: December 15, 2021 at 5:46:50 PM EST 
To: Webmaster <Webmaster@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: Feedback for Charles County, MD 
Reply-To: Rachel Jewell <jewellrc01@gmail.com> 

 You have received this feedback from Rachel Jewell < jewellrc01@gmail.com > for the following page:  
 
https://www.charlescountymd.gov/government/public-comments/required-face-coverings-to-reduce-
the-spread-of-covid-19 
 
I am completely against the mask mandate! 
 
 


